
 

4th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Thursday 16th December 2020- Gordon Craig Theatre – Aladdin 

I am really happy to inform you we have been fortunate enough, as places are limited, to provisionally book to 

see the pantomine Aladdin at the Gordon Craig Theatre.  This is a fantastic opportunity for the whole school 

to join in a trip together.   

The performance will be on the morning of Thursday 16th December 2021.   More detailed information about 

the trip will go out later in the year.  

Cost  

£12.00 per child as the school is subsidising the cost.  Tickets normally cost from £18.00 - £27.00 if booked 

individually and depending on seat.  We do not require any money now unless you wish to start paying 

early.   We have informed you early to allow you to spread the cost over the year and to plan ahead and avoid 

any appointments being booked on this date.  Please see below for deadlines. 

   ONLINE PAYMENTS – Please pay via your School Gateway app (online).   

   CASH ONLY AT PAYPOINT - Please do not send cash into school.  If you would prefer to pay cash, 

please inform the office by text.  When we receive your text we will send home a PayPoint voucher.  You can 

make payments at Post Offices and shops displaying the PayPoint sign.  To find your nearest PayPoint please 

check on https://consumer.paypoint.com/cashout  

We would require all deposits of £6.00 to be paid by 15th July 2021 at the latest in order to purchase the 

tickets, and confirm the final numbers with the Gordon Craig, at the reduced price and the final balance of 

£6.00 to be paid before 4th October 2021. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Currant 
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